Neoliberalism A Very Short Introduction Very
Shor
When somebody should go to the book stores, search commencement by shop, shelf
by shelf, it is truly problematic. This is why we present the ebook
compilations in this website. It will no question ease you to look guide
neoliberalism a very short introduction very shor as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you essentially want,
you can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your
method can be every best place within net connections. If you take aim to
download and install the neoliberalism a very short introduction very shor, it
is totally simple then, before currently we extend the associate to purchase
and make bargains to download and install neoliberalism a very short
introduction very shor thus simple!
The Future: A Very Short Introduction Jennifer M. Gidley 2017-03-16 From the
beginning of time, humans have been driven by both a fear of the unknown and a
curiosity to know. We have always yearned to know what lies ahead, whether
threat or safety, scarcity or abundance. Throughout human history, our
forebears tried to create certainty in the unknown, by seeking to influence
outcomes with sacrifices to gods, preparing for the unexpected with advice from
oracles, and by reading the stars through astrology. As scientific methods
improve and computer technology develops we become ever more confident of our
capacity to predict and quantify the future by accumulating and interpreting
patterns form the past, yet the truth is there is still no certainty to be had.
In this Very Short Introduction Jennifer Gidley considers some of our most
burning questions: What is "the future "?; Is the future a time yet to come?;
Or is it a utopian place?; Does the future have a history?; Is there only one
future or are there many possible futures? She asks if the future can ever be
truly predicted or if we create our own futures - both hoped for and feared by our thoughts, feelings, and actions, and concludes by analysing how we can
learn to study the future. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions
series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every
subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a
new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective,
new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly
readable.
Economy and State Nina Bandelj 2013-05-08 Should governments be involved in
economic affairs? Challenging prevailing wisdom about the benefits of selfregulating markets, Nina Bandelj and Elizabeth Sowers offer a uniquely
sociological perspective to emphasize that states can never be divorced from
economy. From defining property rights and regulating commodification of labor
to setting corporate governance standards and international exchange rules, the
state continuously manages the functioning of markets and influences economic
outcomes for individuals, firms and nations. The authors bring together
classical interventions and cutting-edge contemporary research in economic
sociology to discuss six broad areas of economy/state connection: property,
money, labor, firms, national economic growth, and global economic exchange. A
wealth of empirical examples and illustrations reveals that even if the nature
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of state influence on economy varies across contexts, it is always dependent on
social forces. This accessible and engaging book will be essential reading for
upper-level students of economic sociology, and those interested in the major
economic dilemmas of our times. .
Globalization: A Very Short Introduction Manfred B. Steger 2020-05-28 We live
today in an interconnected world in which ordinary people can became instant
online celebrities to fans thousands of miles away, in which religious leaders
can influence millions globally, in which humans are altering the climate and
environment, and in which complex social forces intersect across continents.
This is globalization. In the fifth edition of his bestselling Very Short
Introduction Manfred B. Steger considers the major dimensions of globalization:
economic, political, cultural, ideological, and ecological. He looks at its
causes and effects, and engages with the hotly contested question of whether
globalization is, ultimately, a good or a bad thing. From climate change to the
Ebola virus, Donald Trump to Twitter, trade wars to China's growing global
profile, Steger explores today's unprecedented levels of planetary integration
as well as the recent challenges posed by resurgent national populism. ABOUT
THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press
contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized
books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert
authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make
interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
The Rise and Fall of the Neoliberal Order Gary Gerstle 2022 Gary Gerstle
provides a sweeping re-interpretation of the entire era - from the revival of
market liberalism in the 1970s to the ruin generated by the 2008 global
financial crisis - that places America at the center.-Keynes Robert Skidelsky 2010-10-26 In the debris of the financial crash of
2008, the principles of John Maynard Keynes—that economic storms are a normal
part of the market system, that governments need to step in and use fiscal
ammunition to prevent these storms from becoming depressions, and that
societies that value the pursuit of money should reprioritize—are more
pertinent and applicable than ever. In Keynes: The Return of the Master, Robert
Skidelsky brilliantly synthesizes Keynes career and life, and offers nervous
capitalists a positive answer to the question we now face: When unbridled
capitalism falters, is there an alternative?
The Reagan Revolution: A Very Short Introduction Gil Troy 2009-07-30 "They
called it the Reagan revolution," Ronald Reagan noted in his Farewell Address.
"Well, I'll accept that, but for me it always seemed more like the great
rediscovery, a rediscovery of our values and our common sense." Nearly two
decades after that 1989 speech, debate continues to rage over just how
revolutionary those Reagan years were. The Reagan Revolution: A Very Short
Introduction identifies and tackles some of the controversies and historical
mysteries that continue to swirl around Reagan and his legacy, while providing
an illuminating look at some of the era's defining personalities, ideas, and
accomplishments. Gil Troy, a well-known historian who is a frequent commentator
on contemporary politics, sheds much light on the phenomenon known as the
Reagan Revolution, situating the reception of Reagan's actions within the
contemporary liberal and conservative political scene. While most conservatives
refuse to countenance any criticism of their hero, an articulate minority
laments that he did not go far enough. And while some liberals continue to
mourn just how far he went in changing America, others continue to mock him as
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a disengaged, do-nothing dunce. Nevertheless, as Troy shows, two and a half
decades after Reagan's 1981 inauguration, his legacy continues to shape
American politics, diplomacy, culture, and economics. Both Bill Clinton and
George W. Bush modeled much of their presidential leadership styles on Reagan's
example, while many of the debates of the '80s about the budget, tax cutting,
defense-spending, and American values still rage. Love him or hate him, Ronald
Reagan remains the most influential president since Franklin D. Roosevelt, and
one of the most controversial. This marvelous book places the Reagan Revolution
in the broader context of postwar politics, highlighting the legacies of these
years on subsequent presidents and on American life today. About the Series:
Combining authority with wit, accessibility, and style, Very Short
Introductions offer an introduction to some of life's most interesting topics.
Written by experts for the newcomer, they demonstrate the finest contemporary
thinking about the central problems and issues in hundreds of key topics, from
philosophy to Freud, quantum theory to Islam.
Governance: A Very Short Introduction Mark Bevir 2012-10-25 Generally referring
to all forms of social coordination and patterns of rule, the term 'governance'
is used in many different contexts. In this Very Short Introduction, Mark Bevir
explores the main theories of governance and considers their impact on ideas of
governance in the corporate, public, and global arenas.
Global Economic History: A Very Short Introduction Robert C. Allen 2011-09-15
Together these countries pioneered new technologies that have made them ever
richer.
Socialism: A Very Short Introduction Michael Newman 2005-07-28 What is
socialism? Does it have a future, or has it become an outdated ideology in the
21st century? Michael Newman examines and explains the successes and failures
of modern socialism by taking an international perspective — ranging from
communism in Cuba to social democracy in Sweden. Discussing its evolution from
the industrial towns of the 19th century to its response to the feminist,
green, and anti-capitalist movements today, Newman concludes that, with its
values of equality, solidarity, and cooperation, socialism remains as relevant
as ever but that it needs to learn lessons from the past. ABOUT THE SERIES: The
Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds
of titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the
perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine
facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and
challenging topics highly readable.
Progressivism: A Very Short Introduction Walter Nugent 2009-12-16 After decades
of conservative dominance, the election of Barack Obama may signal the
beginning of a new progressive era. But what exactly is progressivism? What
role has it played in the political, social, and economic history of America?
This very timely Very Short Introduction offers an engaging overview of
progressivism in America--its origins, guiding principles, major leaders and
major accomplishments. A many-sided reform movement that lasted from the late
1890s until the early 1920s, progressivism emerged as a response to the
excesses of the Gilded Age, an era that plunged working Americans into poverty
while a new class of ostentatious millionaires built huge mansions and flaunted
their wealth. As capitalism ran unchecked and more and more economic power was
concentrated in fewer and fewer hands, a sense of social crisis was pervasive.
Progressive national leaders like William Jennings Bryan, Theodore Roosevelt,
Robert M. La Follette, and Woodrow Wilson, as well as muckraking journalists
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like Lincoln Steffens and Ida Tarbell, and social workers like Jane Addams and
Lillian Wald answered the growing call for change. They fought for worker's
compensation, child labor laws, minimum wage and maximum hours legislation;
they enacted anti-trust laws, improved living conditions in urban slums,
instituted the graduated income tax, won women the right to vote, and laid the
groundwork for Roosevelt's New Deal. Nugent shows that the progressives--with
the glaring exception of race relations--shared a common conviction that
society should be fair to all its members and that governments had a
responsibility to see that fairness prevailed. Offering a succinct history of
the broad reform movement that upset a stagnant conservative orthodoxy, this
Very Short Introduction reveals many parallels, even lessons, highly
appropriate to our own time. About the Series: Combining authority with wit,
accessibility, and style, Very Short Introductions offer an introduction to
some of life's most interesting topics. Written by experts for the newcomer,
they demonstrate the finest contemporary thinking about the central problems
and issues in hundreds of key topics, from philosophy to Freud, quantum theory
to Islam.
Undoing the Demos Wendy Brown 2015-02-06 Tracing neoliberalism's devastating
erosions of democratic principles, practices, and cultures.
Public Administration: A Very Short Introduction Stella Z. Theodoulou
2016-08-18 Public administration ensures the development and delivery of the
essential public services required for sustaining modern civilization. Covering
areas from public safety and social welfare to transportation and education,
the services provided through the public sector are inextricably part of our
daily lives. However, mandatory budgetary cuts in recent years have caused
public administrators to radically re-think how they govern in the modern age.
In this Very Short Introduction Stella Theodoulou and Ravi Roy offer practical
insight into the major challenges confronting the public sector in the
globalized era. Tackling some of the most hotly debated issues of our time,
including the privatization of public services and government surveillance,
they take the reader on a global journey through history to examine the
origins, development, and continued evolution of public administration. ABOUT
THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press
contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized
books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert
authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make
interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Corruption: A Very Short Introduction Leslie Holmes 2015-04-23 Corruption is
one of the biggest global issues, ahead of extreme poverty, unemployment, the
rising cost of food and energy, climate change, and terrorism. It is thought to
be one of the principal causes of poverty around the globe. Its significance in
the contemporary world cannot be undervalued. In this Very Short Introduction
Leslie Holmes considers why the international community has only highlighted
corruption as a problem in the past two decades, despite its presence
throughout the millennia. Holmes explores the phenomenon from several different
perspectives, from the cultural differences affecting how corruption is
defined, its impact, and its various causes to the possible remedies. Providing
evidence of corruption and considering ways to address it around the world,
this is an important introduction to a significant and serious global issue.
ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University
Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocketsized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our
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expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm
to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
A Brief History of Neoliberalism David Harvey 2007-01-04 Neoliberalism - the
doctrine that market exchange is an ethic in itself, capable of acting as a
guide for all human action - has become dominant in both thought and practice
throughout much of the world since 1970 or so. Its spread has depended upon a
reconstitution of state powers such that privatization, finance, and market
processes are emphasized. State interventions in the economy are minimized,
while the obligations of the state to provide for the welfare of its citizens
are diminished. David Harvey, author of 'The New Imperialism' and 'The
Condition of Postmodernity', here tells the political-economic story of where
neoliberalization came from and how it proliferated on the world stage. While
Thatcher and Reagan are often cited as primary authors of this neoliberal turn,
Harvey shows how a complex of forces, from Chile to China and from New York
City to Mexico City, have also played their part. In addition he explores the
continuities and contrasts between neoliberalism of the Clinton sort and the
recent turn towards neoconservative imperialism of George W. Bush. Finally,
through critical engagement with this history, Harvey constructs a framework
not only for analyzing the political and economic dangers that now surround us,
but also for assessing the prospects for the more socially just alternatives
being advocated by many oppositional movements.
The Welfare State: A Very Short Introduction David Garland 2016-03 The
programmes that make up the welfare state vary from nation to nation and from
time to time, and the balance between markets and government, and free
enterprise and social protection is perennially in question. In contemporary
political debate the welfare state seems to be mostly viewed asa problem rather
than a solution, and welfare programmes appear constantly on the defensive.
ThisVery Short Introduction describes the modern welfare state, explaining its
historical and contemporary significance and arguing that far from being 'a
failure' or 'a problem', welfare states are an essential element of
contemporary capitalism, and a vital concomitant of democratic government.In
this accessible and entertaining account, David Garland cuts through the fog of
misunderstandings to explain in clear and simple terms, what the welfare state
is, how it works, and why it matters.ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short
Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles
in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to
get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis,
perspective, new ideas, andenthusiasm to make interesting and challenging
topics highly readable.
Ruling Ideas Cornel Ban 2016-06-16 Neoliberal economic theories are powerful
because their domestic translators make them go local, hybridizing global
scripts with local ideas. This does not mean that all local translations shape
policy, however. External constraints and translators' access to cohesive
policy institutions filter what kind of neoliberal hybrids become policy
reality. By comparing the moderate neoliberalism that prevails in Spain with
the more radical one that shapes policy thinking in Romania, Ruling Ideas
explains why neoliberal hybrids take the forms that they do and how they
survive crises. Cornel Ban contributes to the literature by showing that these
different varieties of neoliberalism depend on what competing ideas are
available locally, on the networks of actors who serve as the local advocates
of neoliberalism, and on their vulnerability to external coercion. Ruling Ideas
covers an extended historical period, starting with the Franco period in Spain
neoliberalism-a-very-short-introduction-very-shor
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and the Ceausescu period in Romania, discusses the economic integration of
these countries into the EU, and continues through Europe's Great Recession and
the European debt crisis. The broad historical coverage enables a careful
analysis of how neoliberalism rules in times of stability and crisis and under
different political systems.
The Consequences of Modernity Anthony Giddens 2013-04-25 In this major
theoretical statement, the author offers a new and provocative interpretation
of the institutional transformations associated with modernity. We do not as
yet, he argues, live in a post-modern world. Rather the distinctive
characteristics of our major social institutions in the closing period of the
twentieth century express the emergence of a period of 'high modernity,' in
which prior trends are radicalised rather than undermined. A post-modern social
universe may eventually come into being, but this as yet lies 'on the other
side' of the forms of social and cultural organization which currently dominate
world history. In developing an account of the nature of modernity, Giddens
concentrates upon analyzing the intersections between trust and risk, and
security and danger, in the modern world. Both the trust mechanisms associated
with modernity and the distinctive 'risk profile' it produces, he argues, are
distinctively different from those characteristic of pre-modern social orders.
This book build upon the author's previous theoretical writings, and will be of
fundamental interest to anyone concerned with Gidden's overall project.
However, the work covers issues which the author has not previously analyzed
and extends the scope of his work into areas of pressing practical concern.
This book will be essential reading for second year undergraduates and above in
sociology, politics, philosophy, and cultural studies.
Globalization: A Very Short Introduction Manfred Steger 2013-04-04
'Globalization' has become one of the defining buzzwords of our time - a term
that describes a variety of accelerating economic, political, cultural,
ideological, and environmental processes that are rapidly altering our
experience of the world. It is by its nature a dynamic topic - and this Very
Short Introduction has been fully updated for a third edition, to include
recent developments in global politics, the global economy, and environmental
issues. Presenting globalization in accessible language as a multifaceted
process encompassing global, regional, and local aspects of social life,
Manfred B. Steger looks at its causes and effects, examines whether it is a new
phenomenon, and explores the question of whether, ultimately, globalization is
a good or a bad thing. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series
from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every
subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a
new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective,
new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly
readable.
Nietzsche: A Very Short Introduction Michael Tanner 2000-10-19 The philosophy
of Friedrich Nietzsche (1844-1900) was almost wholly neglected during his sane
life, which came to an abrupt end in 1889. Since then he has been appropriated
as an icon by an astonishingly diverse spectrum of people, whose
interpretations of his thought range from the highly irrational to the firmly
analytical. Thus Spoke Zarathustra introduced the 'superman' and The Twilight
of the Idols developed the 'Will to Power' concept; these term, together with
'Sklavenmoral' and 'Herrenmoral', became confused with the rise of nationalism
in Germany. Idiosyncratic and aphoristic, Nietzsche is always bracing and
provocative, and temptingly easy to dip into. Michael Tanner's readable
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introduction to the philosopher's life and work examines the numerous
ambiguities inherent in his writings. It also explodes the many misconceptions
fostered in the hundred years since Nietzsche wrote, prophetically: 'Do not,
above all, confound me with what I am not!' ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short
Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles
in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to
get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis,
perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging
topics highly readable.
Neoliberalism: A Very Short Introduction Manfred B. Steger 2010-01-21 In its
heyday in the late 1990s, neoliberalism emerged as the world's dominant
economic paradigm. But the global financial crisis of 2008-9 fundamentally
shocked a globalized economy built on neoliberal assumptions. This VSI examines
the origins, core claims, and considerable variations of neoliberalism with
examples from around the world.
Building a House in Heaven Mona Atia 2013-11-01 Charity is an economic act.
This premise underlies a societal transformation—the merging of religious and
capitalist impulses that Mona Atia calls “pious neoliberalism.” Though the
phenomenon spans religious lines, Atia makes the connection between Islam and
capitalism to examine the surprising relations between charity and the economy,
the state, and religion in the transition from Mubarak-era Egypt. Mapping the
landscape of charity and development in Egypt, Building a House in Heaven
reveals the factors that changed the nature of Egyptian charitable
practices—the state’s intervention in social care and religion, an Islamic
revival, intensified economic pressures on the poor, and the subsequent
emergence of the private sector as a critical actor in development. She shows
how, when individuals from Egypt’s private sector felt it necessary to address
poverty, they sought to make Islamic charities work as engines of development,
a practice that changed the function of charity from distributing goods to
empowering the poor. Drawing on interviews with key players, Atia explores the
geography of Islamic charities through multiple neighborhoods, ideologies,
sources of funding, projects, and wide social networks. Her work shifts between
absorbing ethnographic stories of specific organizations and reflections on the
patterns that appear across the sector. An enlightening look at the
simultaneous neoliberalization of Islamic charity work and Islamization of
neoliberal development, the book also offers an insightful analysis of the
political and socioeconomic movements leading up to the uprisings that ended
Mubarak’s rule and that amplified the importance of not only the Muslim
Brotherhood but also the broader forces of Islamic piety and charity.
Neoliberalism: a Very Short Introduction Manfred B. Steger 2021-01-19 In its
heyday in the late 1990s, neoliberalism emerged as the world's dominant
economic paradigm. Since then the global financial crash of 2008 and the recent
emergence of more nationalist ideologies have challenged neoliberal assumptions
and systems. This book examines the origins, core claims, and global variations
of neoliberalism.
Liberalism Michael Freeden 2015 In this Very Short Introduction, Michael
Freeden explores the concept of liberalism, one of the longest-standing and
central political theories and ideologies. Combining a variety of approaches,
he distinguishes between liberalism as a political movement, as a system of
ideas, and as a series of ethical and philosophical principles.
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Critical Theory: a Very Short Introduction Stephen Eric Bronner 2017 Preface -Introduction: what is critical theory? -- The frankfurt school -- A matter of
method -- Critical theory and modernism -- Alienation and reification -Enlightened illusions -- The utopian laboratory -- The happy consciousness -The great refusal -- From resignation to renewal -- Unfinished tasks -- Further
reading -- Index
The Great Depression and the New Deal: A Very Short Introduction Eric Rauchway
2008-03-10 The New Deal shaped our nation's politics for decades, and was seen
by many as tantamount to the "American Way" itself. Now, in this superb compact
history, Eric Rauchway offers an informed account of the New Deal and the Great
Depression, illuminating its successes and failures. Rauchway first describes
how the roots of the Great Depression lay in America's post-war economic
policies--described as "laissez-faire with a vengeance"--which in effect
isolated our nation from the world economy just when the world needed the
United States most. He shows how the magnitude of the resulting economic
upheaval, and the ineffectiveness of the old ways of dealing with financial
hardships, set the stage for Roosevelt's vigorous (and sometimes
unconstitutional) Depression-fighting policies. Indeed, Rauchway stresses that
the New Deal only makes sense as a response to this global economic disaster.
The book examines a key sampling of New Deal programs, ranging from the
National Recovery Agency and the Securities and Exchange Commission, to the
Public Works Administration and Social Security, revealing why some worked and
others did not. In the end, Rauchway concludes, it was the coming of World War
II that finally generated the political will to spend the massive amounts of
public money needed to put Americans back to work. And only the Cold War saw
the full implementation of New Deal policies abroad--including the United
Nations, the World Bank, and the International Monetary Fund. Today we can look
back at the New Deal and, for the first time, see its full complexity. Rauchway
captures this complexity in a remarkably short space, making this book an ideal
introduction to one of the great policy revolutions in history. About the
Series: Oxford's Very Short Introductions offers concise and original
introductions to a wide range of subjects--from Islam to Sociology, Politics to
Classics, and Literary Theory to History. Not simply a textbook of definitions,
each volume provides trenchant and provocative--yet always balanced and
complete--discussions of the central issues in a given topic. Every Very Short
Introduction gives a readable evolution of the subject in question,
demonstrating how it has developed and influenced society. Whatever the area of
study, whatever the topic that fascinates the reader, the series has a handy
and affordable guide that will likely prove indispensable.
The BRICS: A Very Short Introduction Andrew F. Cooper 2016-04-13 In the wake of
the post-Cold War era, the aftermath of 9/11, the 2008 global financial crisis,
and the emergence of the G20 at the leaders level, few commentators expected a
reshaping of the global system towards multipolarity, and away from the United
States. And yet, the BRICS - encompassing Brazil, Russia, India, China and
South Africa - has emerged as a challenge to the international status quo. But
what is its capacity as a transformative force? And can it provide a
significant counter-narrative to the Western dominated global order? In this
Very Short Introduction Andrew Cooper explores the emergence of the BRICS as a
concept. Drawing on historical precedent, Cooper provides a contemporary
analysis of the BRICS' practice and influence as as a forum and a lobby group
in advancing a distinctive but amorphous agenda amongst global politics. ABOUT
THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press
contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized
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books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert
authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make
interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Neoliberalism: A Very Short Introduction Manfred B. Steger 2010-01-21 In its
heyday in the late 1990s, neoliberalism emerged as the world's dominant
economic paradigm. But the global financial crisis of 2008-9 fundamentally
shocked a globalized economy built on neoliberal assumptions. This VSI examines
the origins, core claims, and considerable variations of neoliberalism with
examples from around the world.
Capitalism James Fulcher 2015 This title outlines the history and development
of capitalism and addresses important 21st-century issues, such as New Labour's
relationship with capitalism, recent crises in capitalist systems, the
significance of global capitalism, and distinctive national models of
capitalism. The word is heard and used frequently. Most people have an opinion
about it. Has capital escaped the nation-state by going global? Is it doomed?
There are alternatives to capitalism, in the guises of socialism, communal and
cooperative experiments, and alternatives proposed by environmentalists.
From Triumph to Crisis Hilary Appel 2018-05-10 Explains the surprising
endurance of neoliberal policymaking over two decades in post-Communist
countries, from 1989-2008, and its decline after the financial crash.
The Political Theory of Neoliberalism Thomas Biebricher 2019-02-19
Neoliberalism has become a dirty word. In political discourse, it stigmatizes a
political opponent as a market fundamentalist; in academia, the concept is also
mainly wielded by its critics, while those who might be seen as actual
neoliberals deny its very existence. Yet the term remains necessary for
understanding the varieties of capitalism across space and time. Arguing that
neoliberalism is widely misunderstood when reduced to a doctrine of markets and
economics alone, this book shows that it has a political dimension that we can
reconstruct and critique. Recognizing the heterogeneities within and between
both neoliberal theory and practice, The Political Theory of Neoliberalism
looks to distinguish between the two as well as to theorize their relationship.
By examining the views of state, democracy, science, and politics in the work
of six major figures—Eucken, Röpke, Rüstow, Hayek, Friedman, and Buchanan—it
offers the first comprehensive account of the varieties of neoliberal political
thought. Ordoliberal perspectives, in particular, emerge in a new light.
Turning from abstract to concrete, the book also interprets recent neoliberal
reforms of the European Union to offer a diagnosis of contemporary capitalism
more generally. The latest economic crises hardly brought the neoliberal era to
an end. Instead, as Thomas Biebricher shows, we are witnessing an authoritarian
liberalism whose reign has only just begun.
The Shock Doctrine Naomi Klein 2010-04-01 The bestselling author of No Logo
shows how the global "free market" has exploited crises and shock for three
decades, from Chile to Iraq In her groundbreaking reporting, Naomi Klein
introduced the term "disaster capitalism." Whether covering Baghdad after the
U.S. occupation, Sri Lanka in the wake of the tsunami, or New Orleans postKatrina, she witnessed something remarkably similar. People still reeling from
catastrophe were being hit again, this time with economic "shock treatment,"
losing their land and homes to rapid-fire corporate makeovers. The Shock
Doctrine retells the story of the most dominant ideology of our time, Milton
Friedman's free market economic revolution. In contrast to the popular myth of
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this movement's peaceful global victory, Klein shows how it has exploited
moments of shock and extreme violence in order to implement its economic
policies in so many parts of the world from Latin America and Eastern Europe to
South Africa, Russia, and Iraq. At the core of disaster capitalism is the use
of cataclysmic events to advance radical privatization combined with the
privatization of the disaster response itself. Klein argues that by
capitalizing on crises, created by nature or war, the disaster capitalism
complex now exists as a booming new economy, and is the violent culmination of
a radical economic project that has been incubating for fifty years.
Disorienting Neoliberalism Benjamin L. McKean 2020-09-23 In the world
neoliberalism has made, the pervasiveness of injustice and the scale of
inequality can be so overwhelming that meaningful resistance seems impossible.
Disorienting Neoliberalism argues that combatting the injustices of today's
global economy begins with reorienting our way of seeing so that we can act
more effectively. Within political theory, standard approaches to global
justice envision ideal institutions, but provide little guidance for people
responding to today's most urgent problems. Meanwhile, empirical and historical
research explains how neoliberalism achieved political and intellectual
hegemony, but not how we can imagine its replacement. Disorienting
Neoliberalism argues that people can and should become disposed to solidarity
with each other once they see global injustices as a limit on their own
freedom. Benjamin L. McKean reorients us by taking us inside the global supply
chains that assemble clothes, electronics, and other goods, revealing the
tension between neoliberal theories of freedom and the hierarchical, coercive
reality of their operations. In this new approach to global justice, he
explains how neoliberal institutions and ideas constrain the freedom of people
throughout the supply chain from worker to consumer. Rather than a linked set
of private market exchanges, supply chains are political entities that seek to
govern the rest of us. Where neoliberal institutions train us to see each other
as competitors, McKean provides a new orientation to the global economy in
which we can see each other as partners in resisting a shared obstacle to
freedom and thus be called to collective action. Drawing from a wide range of
thinkers, from Hegel and John Rawls to W. E. B. Du Bois and Iris Marion Young,
Disorienting Neoliberalism shows how political action today can be meaningful
and promote justice, moving beyond the pity and resentment global inequality
often provokes to a new politics of solidarity.
Modern War: A Very Short Introduction Richard English 2013-07-25 Warfare is one
of the most dangerous threat faced by modern humanity. It is also one of the
key influences that has shaped the politics, economics, and culture of the
modern world. This book explores the assumptions we make about modern warfare
and considers what we can learn from the historical reality.
Globalists Quinn Slobodian 2020-04-07 Do neoliberals hate the state? In the
first intellectual history of neoliberal globalism, Quinn Slobodian follows
neoliberal thinkers from the Habsburg Empire’s fall to the creation of the
World Trade Organization to show that neoliberalism emerged less to shrink
government and abolish regulations than to deploy them globally to protect
capitalism.
Axel Honneth Christopher Zurn 2015-04-22 With his insightful and wide-ranging
theory of recognition, AxelHonneth has decisively reshaped the Frankfurt School
tradition ofcritical social theory. Combining insights from
philosophy,sociology, psychology, history, political economy, and
neoliberalism-a-very-short-introduction-very-shor
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culturalcritique, Honneth’s work proposes nothing less than anaccount of the
moral infrastructure of human sociality and itsrelation to the perils and
promise of contemporary sociallife. This book provides an accessible overview
of Honneth’s maincontributions across a variety of fields, assessing the
strengthsand weaknesses of his thought. Christopher Zurn clearly
explainsHonneth’s multi-faceted theory of recognition and itsrelation to
diverse topics: individual identity, morality, activistmovements, progress,
social pathologies, capitalism, justice,freedom, and critique. In so doing, he
places Honneth’stheory in a broad intellectual context, encompassing classic
socialtheorists such as Kant, Hegel, Marx, Freud, Dewey, Adorno andHabermas, as
well as contemporary trends in social theory andpolitical philosophy. Treating
the full range of Honneth’scorpus, including his major new work on social
freedom anddemocratic ethical life, this book is the most up-to-date
guideavailable. Axel Honneth will be invaluable to students and scholarsworking
across the humanities and social sciences, as well asanyone seeking a clear
guide to the work of one of the mostinfluential theorists writing today.
Neoliberalism: A Very Short Introduction Manfred B. Steger 2010-01-21 Anchored
in the principles of the free-market economics, 'neoliberalism' has been
associated with such different political leaders as Ronald Reagan, Margaret
Thatcher, Bill Clinton, Tony Blair, Augusto Pinochet, and Junichiro Koizumi. In
its heyday during the late 1990s, neoliberalism emerged as the world's dominant
economic paradigm stretching from the Anglo-American heartlands of capitalism
to the former communist bloc all the way to the developing regions of the
global South. At the dawn of the new century, however, neoliberalism has been
discredited as the global economy, built on its principles, has been shaken to
its core by a financial calamity not seen since the dark years of the 1930s. So
is neoliberalism doomed or will it regain its former glory? Will reform-minded
G-20 leaders embark on a genuine new course or try to claw their way back to
the neoliberal glory days of the Roaring Nineties? Is there a viable
alternative to neoliberalism? Exploring the origins, core claims, and
considerable variations of neoliberalism, this Very Short Introduction offers a
concise and accessible introduction to one of the most debated 'isms' of our
time. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford
University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area.
These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject
quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas,
and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Communism: A Very Short Introduction Leslie Holmes 2009-08-27 The collapse of
communism was one of the most defining moments of the twentieth century. This
Very Short Introduction examines the history behind the political, economic,
and social structures of communism as an ideology.
Neoliberalism Matthew Eagleton-Pierce 2016-05-20 Neoliberalism: The Key
Concepts provides a critical guide to a vocabulary that has become globally
dominant over the past forty years. The language of neoliberalism both
constructs and expresses a particular vision of economics, politics, and
everyday life. Some find this vision to be appealing, but many others find the
contents and implications of neoliberalism to be alarming. Despite the
popularity of these concepts, they often remain confusing, the product of
contested histories, meanings, and practices. In an accessible way, this
interdisciplinary resource explores and dissects key terms such as: Capitalism
Choice Competition Entrepreneurship Finance Flexibility Freedom Governance
Market Reform Stakeholder State Complete with an introductory essay, crossneoliberalism-a-very-short-introduction-very-shor
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referencing, and an extensive bibliography, this book provides a unique and
insightful introduction to the study of neoliberalism in all its forms and
disguises.
Populism: A Very Short Introduction Cas Mudde 2017-01-02 Populism is a central
concept in the current media debates about politics and elections. However,
like most political buzzwords, the term often floats from one meaning to
another, and both social scientists and journalists use it to denote diverse
phenomena. What is populism really? Who are the populist leaders? And what is
the relationship between populism and democracy? This book answers these
questions in a simple and persuasive way, offering a swift guide to populism in
theory and practice. Cas Mudde and Cristóbal Rovira Kaltwasser present populism
as an ideology that divides society into two antagonistic camps, the "pure
people" versus the "corrupt elite," and that privileges the general will of the
people above all else. They illustrate the practical power of this ideology
through a survey of representative populist movements of the modern era:
European right-wing parties, left-wing presidents in Latin America, and the Tea
Party movement in the United States. The authors delve into the ambivalent
personalities of charismatic populist leaders such as Juan Domingo Péron, H.
Ross Perot, Jean-Marie le Pen, Silvio Berlusconi, and Hugo Chávez. If the
strong male leader embodies the mainstream form of populism, many resolute
women, such as Eva Péron, Pauline Hanson, and Sarah Palin, have also succeeded
in building a populist status, often by exploiting gendered notions of society.
Although populism is ultimately part of democracy, populist movements
constitute an increasing challenge to democratic politics. Comparing political
trends across different countries, this compelling book debates what the longterm consequences of this challenge could be, as it turns the spotlight on the
bewildering effect of populism on today's political and social life.
Social Capital Joonmo Son 2020-05-11 Social capital is a principal concept
across the social sciences and has readily entered into mainstream discourse.
In short, it is popular. However, this popularity has taken its toll. Social
capital suffers from a lack of consensus because of the varied ways it is
measured, defined, and deployed by different researchers. It has been put to
work in ways that stretch and confuse its conceptual value, blurring the lines
between networks, trust, civic engagement, and any type of collaborative
action. This clear and concise volume presents the diverse theoretical
approaches of scholars from Marx, Coleman, and Bourdieu to Putnam, Fukuyama,
and Lin, carefully analyzing their commonalities and differences. Joonmo Son
categorizes this wealth of work according to whether its focus is on the
necessary preconditions for social capital, its structural basis, or its
production. He distinguishes between individual and collective social capital
(from shared resources of a personal network to pooled assets of a whole
society), and interrogates the practical impact social capital has had in
various policy areas (from health to economic development). Social Capital will
be of immense value to readers across the social sciences and practitioners in
relevant fields seeking to understand this mercurial concept.
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